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Mr. Harold er 

7627 Old Receiver Rd. 

Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Harold, 

I received your letter of 1/11, inquiring about my quote 

from your interview with Bob Castorr and his wife. Many years 

ago, probably in 1975, I recall coming across this interview 

in Bud Fensterwald’s CTIA archive room and making a photocopy 

of part of it along with dozens of other files from the 

Garrison investigation, ete. Had I seen the interview through 

your suspices, I would of course have asked your permission to 

use it. I assumed, given where I found the interview, that it 

was basically “public record." So it didn’t occur to me to 

mention it this year during our phone conversations, 

especially as I ended up using such a short item from the 

interview. I do apologize, Howard, if my doing so has upset 

you, or in any way jeopardized your relationship with the 

Castorrs (are they still around’). it simply wasn’t something 

that I t ht of as necessary, fiven the circumstances of my 

access to the interview and the deadline pressure I was under 

with the book. I hope this clarifies the matter. You were a 

freat help to me with certain phases of my book, Howard, and I 

have the utmost respect for your research through the years. 

Sincerely, Dick Russell 

LMS


